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Purpose of Report: 

The purpose of the report is to update GM Joint Health Scrutiny Committee members on 

the current position in relation to elective care, the impact of the Covid pandemic on the 

overall wait list and the strategy being developed to address this.  

The report aims to set out the challenge and pressures impacting on elective care and 

provides examples within each of the programmes of work. 

Recommendations: 

The Committee is requested to: 

1. Provide comment on the proposed strategy for elective recovery and highlight any 

further issues and areas for implementing within the work  

2. Support the examples of work already underway to drive improvement and reduce 

the overall wait list  

3. Support the wider system work required to manage flow of patients and free up 

beds for elective activity  

Contact Officer: 

Vicky Sharrock 

(Vicky.sharrock@mft.nhs.uk) 


